## BURNABY BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

RE: APPLICATION FOR COST SHARING 2001/2002 CYCLING NETWORK PROGRAM

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

1. **THAT** Council forward a copy of this report to BCTFA (BC Transit Finance Authority).

## REPORT

The Bicycle Advisory Committee, at its Open meeting held on 2000 November 23, received a copy of a report "Application for Cost Sharing 2001/2002 Cycling Network Program" (CNP), adopted by Burnaby City Council on 2000 October 30.

Arising from discussion of the various projects, the Committee wishes to thank Council for its support of the application of the three projects for inclusion in the 2001/2002 CNP funding application. The Committee further wishes to convey its appreciation to Council for its continued commitment to cycling infrastructure and for the selection of the three projects as an appropriate use of CNP funding.

The Committee also requested that a copy of this report confirming support for the applications by the Bicycle Advisory Committee be forwarded to the BCTFA.

Respectfully submitted.

Councillor N. Harris, Chair

Mayor D. Drummond Vice Chair

:COPY - CITY MANAGER

- DIRECTOR ENGINEERING

- DIRECTOR FINANCE

- DIR. PLNG. & BLDG.